
TOWN OF NEW CASTLE 
Greeley Avenue, Chappaqua, New York 10514 ● Ph. (914) 238-4724 ● Fax (914) 238-5177  

 

 

****PUBLIC NOTICE****** 

 

The PLANNING BOARD Meeting scheduled for 
 

Tuesday, June 6, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 

 

has been  

 

CANCELED 

 

NOTE:  Both items on the agenda will be rescheduled.  Specifically, the 

public hearing regarding the Sunshine Children’s Home has been adjourned 

to the Planning Board meeting of June 21, 2017 (Wednesday) at 7:00PM.  

Please watch www.mynewcastle.org for a complete agenda as the meeting 

approaches. 

 

http://www.mynewcastle.org/

